


Vanessa Rae Bell
[bookmark: _GoBack]I would like to be a director for the Birch Bay Chamber of Commerce, because I want to be an active member in the changes to my community. 
I am a local that was raised in Ferndale and now have lived in Birch Bay for 16 years. I married my high school sweetheart who works at Alcoa in Ferndale.
I am a mother of two girls that attend Blaine School district.
I volunteer at both Blaine Elementary and Blaine Primary school.
I own the boardwalk restaurant located in Birch Bay.
I appreciate the opportunity to serve on the Birch Bay Chamber of Commerce board and would like your vote.
